Oral Presentations

First “Performance” Thursday 30 March

In at the deep end

As part of your assessment for this module you will be required to do three presentations. The first one is part of the ‘learning process’ and will not receive an official mark – but will serve as a personal ‘benchmark’ against which to measure your progress. 

Using the ‘deep end’ approach (i.e. letting you first try without giving you any pointers) is intended to make you think about what it means to give a presentation. As your presentations will be recorded (technology permitting), after you have given the presentation you will have the chance to see yourselves in action and comment on your own performance. In period 3 you will be doing some specific lessons on presentations with Lynn Mastellotto in preparation for your second presentation to be done during Lynn’s lessons (again recorded) and a third presentation, after your written exam in June or September, which will be part of your final assessment for the module. (To see the Final Assessment document go to the Module A webpage at http://people.lett.unitn.it/riley/SIS%20Module%20A.htm or go directly to the document at:

http://people.lett.unitn.it/riley/Word%20and%20sound%20Files/Oral%20Presentations.doc 

Your first presentation should be between 7-10 minutes long and will take place on Friday 31 March either at 08.15 Aula 4 CIAL (surnames G-Z) or at 12.00, Aula 8 Facoltà di Lettere (Surnames A-F). You are welcome to come to both sessions if you wish to do so. You are required to attend one whole session.
This year I am placing no restrictions on the choice of topic. This first presentation is just to break the ice (at the deep end of the swimming pool). Obviously doing a presentation on a topic which is in some way connected to the degree course is good preparation for your other modules but, as I already told you, in the past students have spoken about topics ranging from the meaning of colours, interpretation of dreams to nuclear disarmament and the American electoral system. If you are talking about a subject you are familiar with and really interested in you will be able to concentrate more on the delivery of the presentation and not just on the content.

Your presentations will ideally use some form of multimedia support but this is not compulsory.

The presentation should not last longer than 10 minutes.

I would prefer there to be some personal interpretation/representation of the chosen topic rather than a purely objective, factual presentation. In other words I want YOUR opinions/conclusions on the subject.

If any of you strongly object to being video-recorded just let me know and I will turn the camera off during your presentation (but not the sound). 

